
 
August 18, 2021 

 
Adam M. Hall 
Liberty Utilities 
15 Buttrick Road 
Londonderry, NH  03053 
 
Re: Docket No. DE 19-064, Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, 

Notice of Intent to File Rate Schedules 
Pages: 3rd rev pg 90, 91, 92, 93, 96, 99, 101, 104, 107, 108, 114, 121,; 1st rev pg 97, 100, 112, 
117; 2nd rev pg 98, 109, 110, 115, 116, 122; 6th rev pg 123, 125, 127; 5th rev pg 126 
NHPUC No. 21 

 
Dear Mr. Hall: 
 

The Tariff Administration of the Public Utilities Commission has reviewed the tariff filing 
received on July 6, 2021 in the above-captioned proceeding. 

 
During review of the tariff filing, we found that the pages submitted did not contain annotated 

tariff pages, and issued a letter of non-compliance on July 28, 2021. We have reviewed your 
subsequent letter of July 30, 2021 and note our error in citation.  

 
We request that you refile the revised tariff pages per Puc 1603.03; Method of Filing, and 

consistent with Puc 1603.5; Revisions to Presently Effective Tariffs. 
 
In accordance with the Secretarial letter issued March 17, 2020, this letter will be filed 

electronically only at this time. 
 
Please contact me at Susan.M.Gagne@puc.nh.gov if I can be of future assistance. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

/s/ Susan M. Gagne 

 
Susan M. Gagne 
Tariff Administrator 

 
 
CHAIRWOMAN  
AGENCY HEAD 
Dianne Martin 
 
COMMISSIONER 
Daniel C. Goldner 
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